
From: Peter and Pamela [martinp003@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 6:01 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 

As new research points out, the claims made by Northern Pass/Eversource that New Hampshire 
desperately needs more energy are false. There is no need to destroy our environment, tourism 
economy, and NH character with expensive and destructive infrastructure that only makes 
money for the energy corporations. Please read the below research by UNH "UNH Research 
Finds Increased Energy Use Not Needed to Grow Economy."  
 
https://www.unh.edu/unhtoday/news/release/2017/03/07/unh-research-finds-increased-energy-
use-not-needed-grow-economy 
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